
Yeatman-Liddell Full Service School 

Of St. Louis Public Schools   

4265 Athlone Ave  Saint Louis, Missouri 63115 

P: 314.261.8134  F: 314.244.1825 
 

From the Desk of Dr. Melissa Nash 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I am writing to let you know that your child has been selected to have a Teacher/Staff Mentor 

this 2020-2021 academic school year.  This is great news!  Your scholar has been chosen 

because we believe that s/he will be able to take advantage of having a mentor right here at the 

school-based level. 

 

The role of your child’s TASH (Teacher Advocate Seeing Hope) Mentor is to: 

● Greet your child at least two times a week both formally and informally during   

school hours to develop on-going aims and objectives…targeting preventative  

methods and intervention strategies. 

● Recognize your child through positive reinforcements when s/he has satisfactory  

and improved academics/attendance/behaviors using SIR (Student Information  

Report) data collection. 

● Check in with your child and your family periodically twice per calendar month. 

● Connect your child to the school and to resources to help actively engage  

your child as well as to provide support as needed for your child’s family. 

  

Your child’s assigned advocate will contact you within the next few days to get 

confirmation/support, acquainted and to answer any follow-up questions that you may have.  We 

look forward to working with you as a team with your scholar’s overall success/achievement 

gaps as our primary goal:  

 

 Satisfactory in each core subject/related arts area 

 90/90 attendance baseline 

 Mental/physical wellness, scholarly conduct, and well-

functioning/collaborative relationships     

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Melissa Nash, TASH Coordinator 

Full Service Schools 

Yeatman-Liddell Full Service School 

4265 Athlone Ave. 

St. Louis, MO. 63115  

(314) 261-8134 office 

Melissa.Nash@slps.org  

 

Cc: Kenneth Griffin, Principal 

Paris Bateman, Academic Instructional Coach 

Whitney Hooks, Dean of Students 

mailto:Melissa.Nash@slps.org

